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Olivia Sontag

From: Fran Korten <fkorten@yesmagazine.org>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 2:09 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Cc: David Korten
Subject: PLN 50908 variance request
Attachments: Korten re PLN 50958.docx

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Ms. Sontag, 
 
Attached you will find a letter from my husband David Korten and myself regarding the 
proposed building on Madison Avenue, PLN 50958. 
 
While we are favor the development and are glad that the developer is a local resident, 
we oppose the requested variance regarding the height of the building.  We see no 
reason to grant this special privilege.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   
 
Fran Korten 
David Korten 
123 Bjune Dr. SE, Apt 303 
Bainbridge Island, WA 


